Margaret Fraase Public Library Board Meeting

March 15, 2020
Members present: Connie Boyd, Arnetta Frueh, Jodi Combs, Bill Grieve, and Corey Erwin

Secretary’s report was amended to show our board meeting on March 15, 2020.

Treasurer's report: Our balance is $5479.09. We paid $40 to Arnetta for books and library
supplies. Our next mill levy will come in April. Connie moved to accept the report, Jodie
seconded it.

Old Business:
*Arnetta has blocked off many of the windows that are taking in cold winter air.

New Business:

*Arnetta will add a coffee station at the library for our adult readers.

*Pete the Cat will be our reading attraction for the Shuffle Off to Buffalo on July 17-18. This was
paid for with a donation. The Library Board will meet on June 18th at 6:15 to make preparations
for the Shuffle and our dessert bar and reading activities at the library.

*We will paint the bathroom at the library and replace flooring. This will be funded through
another donation to the library.

*It was moved by Corey and seconded by Jodie to increase our monthly printing quota with HP
Ink to 300 sheets monthly-for both black and colored printing. Cost will increase from $4.99 to
$9.99.

*Our Summer Reading Program is entitled, “It's Your Story” and will include many classics such
as The Three Little Pigs, Little Red Riding Hood, Rapunzel, etc. Jodie suggested that we also

include Nursery Rhymes to the program. Harmony Richman will help Arnetta for this summer
program.

Our next mtg will be on July 18, 2020 at 6:15 at the library.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Connie Boyd, Sec.



